
 
 
 
                                                                                 June 7, 2019 
 
 
 
 
The Honorable Scott Austin 
U.S. House of Representatives 
2417 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 
Fax: (202) 225-3013 
 
Dear Congressman Austin: 
 
          The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports your legislation, (H.R.3072) to ease 
occupational recertification for military spouses. It is important to remember that when a service 
members executes PCS orders that it effects all of their family members as well. This bill will 
make it easier for the spouse to transition to a new area.  
  
          The Association appreciates your dedication to Active Duty issues. The FRA point of 
contact is Brian Condon, Assistant Director of Veterans Programs, at brianc@fra.org. 
 
 

                     Sincerely, 

          
 

                         THOMAS J. SNEE 
                           National Executive Director 
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